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The Editorial Board of the Wolverhampton Law Journal (WLJ) would like to express our 
immense gratitude to all the authors and reviewers for making and finding the time to contribute 
to this issue of WLJ given the extraordinary circumstances academics are facing during the 
global COVID-19 Pandemic.  
 In this issue we are considering the concerns of Insolvency Practitioners when faced 
with the decision to make use of Litigation Funding; reflecting on the effects of ADR on the 
concept of the privatisation of justice; provided with new insights into Mid-Victorian convict 
prisons; re-evaluating consent in sexual assault cases; reflecting on the efficacy of 
Contemporary Prison Systems; and rethinking the test for dishonesty in Criminal Law in a case 
note. Finally, we have a book review on Arbitrating Brands: International Investment Treaties and 
Trade Marks. 
 The Editorial Board hopes that this issue’s content will stimulate further thought and 
scholarship in the areas addressed. 
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